
 

 

22nd January 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 Trip to Manchester Art Gallery 
 
As part of our topic Ancient Greece we will be visiting Manchester Art Gallery. We will be doing a self-
guided visit of the gallery, looking at the Ancient Greece inspired artwork and the stories behind them. 
We will be going on the trip on: 

Tuesday 11th February – 5CC and 5PS (Group 1) 
Wednesday 12th February – 5JB & 5PS (Group 2) 

 
The children in 5PS will be split into two groups. Half of the class will be going on Tuesday 11th and the 
rest on Wednesday 12th. Mr Salisbury will split the class and your child will know on which day they will 
be going on receiving this letter. 
 
We will leave school at 9:15am and will return at 2:00pm and we will travel by tram into Manchester. 
Please ensure your child is wearing sensible shoes and a waterproof coat.  School jumpers or polo shirts 
are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper they will either 
be given one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket to wear so that they can be easily identified. 
 
A contribution of £1.50 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay online for the trip via 
Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a barcode, which 
you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, 
you are entitled to the trip being funded by school, however you will still need to give consent via Parent 
Pay for your child to go on the trip.  
 
Children on school dinners will automatically be given a school packed lunch for the trip. If your child 
would like a specific sandwich filling, please email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. If we 
don’t receive an order, we will choose for them based on their dietary requirements. If your child usually 
has a packed lunch and would like a school packed lunch for the trip, please email your sandwich order 
to messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk no later than Monday 3rd February. 
 
Once again, we would be most grateful for any parent volunteers who could attend. If you are able to 
help, please email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Paul Salisbury, Claire Cawley & Jocelin Bennett 
Year 5 Teachers 
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